
Baron 16, 1929

James A. Li ghtboum, Ssq., Apartment 10,
105 Decarie 3lvd.

Dear Mr. Ughtbourns-

Bc-aa Ira Mac Kay has forwarded to me 

your oorrespondsnoe of February ":3rd last, with the request 

that It be laid before the Principal on is return.

I think that most of the ground which 

you wish to cover is already being dealt with by the Canadian 

Committee on Modern Languages carried on under the aiop’oee of 

the Conference of' Canadian Universities.

Professor M.A. 3uchanan of the University 

of Toronto has been much interested in the work of that Committee 

and I feci sure that he would welc me your co-operation.

I suggest that before going any further 

with the present scheme you oommunicete with him. It would be some' 

itiiat difficult for this University to take the initiative in


